
Testimony in Support of Bill #5185 

Dear Chairman Craven and Members of the House Judiciary Committee: 

I am writing in support of this bill that protects people, especially seniors, against Unfair Service 
Agreements.  I received a check in the mail with a letter stating my home warranty was expiring.  
I have never had a home warranty.  Had I cashed that check, it would have committed me to a 
warranty and possibly a lien being placed on my home.  Thanking you in advance for your 
support. 

Shirley Harris 

District 06 

Cc:  Rep Hull 

 

 


